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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/16/2007 10:26:00 AM
Subject: Fwd: Canton Hollow Rezoning Proposal

>>> mrasnake_2000@yahoo.com 10/15 8:43 PM >>>
Mr Pruitt,

 

     I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed rezoning of a
property on Canton Hollow Road - reference 10-Q-07-RZ and 10-D-07-SP.  This
proposal to open up an apartment complex on Canton Hollow Road will result
in a great deal of hardship to the residents of our community.  This road is
already dangerous to travel and very congested, and the dramatic increase in
traffic that would be brought about by a large apartment complex would be
intolerable.  Additionally, this development would adversely impact the
character and property values of our neighborhood.  Work permitting I will
attempt to attend the Nov 8 meeting to express my opposition in person, but
please be sure that this letter is entered into the record as opposing the
proposed rezoning.

 

Thank you,

 

Mark and Niki Rasnake

700 Tree Ridge Rd

Knoxville, TN 37922
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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/26/2007 8:28:41 AM
Subject: Fwd: Canton Hollow Development

>>> <bwhines@charter.net> 10/25 7:09 PM >>>

RE:    Rezoning on Canton Hollow Road
         File #10-Q-07-RZ, 10-D-07-SP
         Application by Travis Fuller
 
Dear Mr. Pruitt,
 
As president of the Lovell Hills Homeowners' Association, I urge that the zoning request 
referenced above be denied.  I receive calls daily from residents who are concerned and 
alarmed at this proposal.  We believe that traffic on Canton Hollow Road, which is now 
dangerous at best, would be a disaster area if this zoning request were approved.  In addition 
this rezoning would effectively end the Southwest Sector Ten-Year Plan that proposed the 
development of a long-range walking area in a park-like setting off of Canton Hollow Road.
 
Finally, Mr. Fuller's request for Medium-Density Residential zoning from Agricultural is not 
consistent with the current Low-Density Residential zoning of some surrounding areas.  
Undoubtedly, Lovell Hills would be one of the most affected neighborhoods since it borders 
much of the Canton Hollow property and many Lovell Hills residents use Canton Hollow Road on 
a daily basis.
 
Thank you for your service to the community and your attention to this matter.
 
Respectfully,
 
Bill W. Hines
President
LOVELL HILLS HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION
(865) 679-9089
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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/29/2007 8:16:44 AM
Subject: Fwd: File#'s-10-Q-07-RZ and 10-D-07-SP

>>> "The Horners" <hornerscorner@charter.net> 10/28 4:34 PM >>>
Canton Hollow Road is a narrow curvy road with blind hills and school bus stops and there are 
no sidewalks for the children to walk .  I beg you to not allow this apartment development to be 
built.  Sincerely,  Katherine L. Horner-712 Tree Ridge Road-37922
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From: Mike Brusseau
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/11/2007 7:45:03 AM
Subject: Fwd: Canton Hollow

>>> Terri Barnes <alhambra737@yahoo.com> 10/10/2007 9:19 PM >>>
Mr Brusseau,

I live in the Canton Hollow area and drive that road
several times a day.  I am opposed to the zoning of
the 16 acres of land on Canton Hollow Rd for
apartments.  The roads cannot handle the traffic that
uses that road presently, and certainly can't handle
the traffic a large apt complex would create.  Also
the development in that area is mostly single family
homes and should remain that way.  The Lovell
Rd/Kingston Pike intersection is backed up at peak
times already - I urge you to turn down the request
for rezoning to apartments for this property.

Thank you,

Terri Barnes Marsh

      
______________________________________________________________________________
______
Tonight's top picks. What will you watch tonight? Preview the hottest shows on Yahoo! TV.
http://tv.yahoo.com/ 
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From: Terri Barnes <alhambra737@yahoo.com>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 10/10/2007 9:13:01 PM
Subject: Canton Hollow

Mr Donaldson,

I live in the Canton Hollow area and drive that road
several times a day.  I am opposed to the zoning of
the 16 acres of land on Canton Hollow Rd for
apartments.  The roads cannot handle the traffic that
uses that road presently, and certainly can't handle
the traffic a large apt complex would create.  Also
the development in that area is mostly single family
homes and should remain that way.  The Lovell
Rd/Kingston Pike intersection is backed up at peak
times already - I urge you to turn down the request
for rezoning to apartments for this property.

Thank you,

Terri Marsh

      
______________________________________________________________________________
______
Catch up on fall's hot new shows on Yahoo! TV. Watch previews, get listings, and more!
http://tv.yahoo.com/collections/3658 
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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/15/2007 9:22:38 AM
Subject: Fwd: Plan Amendment - File Numbers 10-D-07-SP & 10-Q-07-RZ (Travis Fuller)

>>> "Allen, Nancy D." <AllenND@oro.doe.gov> 10/15 9:20 AM >>>
RE: Plan Amendment - File Numbers 10-D-07-SP & 10-Q-07-RZ (Travis
Fuller)

Mr. Pruitt and Knox County MPC Commissioners,

We own property on Canton Hollow Rd and my elderly mother lives on that
road and drives, having to deal with the ever increasing traffic.
There have been several traffic accidents and some have even caused
vehicles to leave the road and end up in my mother mother's yard barely
missing hitting her home, because of this, guard rails have had to be
placed along the road and even those have been hit and damaged.

We are opposed to the zoning of the 16 acres of land on Canton Hollow Rd
for apartments. The road cannot handle the traffic that it currently
has, let alone additional traffic that a large apt complex would create.
Also, the development in that area is single family homes and should
remain that way. The Lovell Road/Kingston Pike intersection is backed up
at peak hours already. 

We strongly urge you to turn down this request for rezoning to
apartments for this property.

Nancy  and Ronald Allen
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From: Betty Jo Mahan
Subject: Fwd: Rezoning on  Canton Hollow Road

>>> Barbara Cunliffe <cunliffe@chartertn.net> 11/4/2007 4:40 PM >>>
William and Barbara Cunliffe
 10608 Chevy Drive
 Knoxville, TN 37922

Mr. Buz Johnson
Metropolitan Planning Commission
400 Main Street
Knoxville, TN 37902

November 4, 2007

RE: File 10-D-07-SP and 10-Q-07-RZ Travis Fuller

Dear Mr. Johnson,

On October 29, 2007, an article in The West Side Shopper-News quoted 
Travis Fuller as saying that he intended to revise his application to 
the Metropolitan Planning Commission.  It states that he now will 
request PR Zoning suitable for a condominium development.  Mr. 
Fuller's goal, according to this article, is to construct 70-75 units 
for sale.

For the reasons stated in our two previous letters to the 
Metropolitan Planning Commission (October 6th and October 13th, 
2007), we continue to recommend that the MPC deny the request from 
the applicant.  Additionally, we are concerned about the view 
pollution that would affect our property.   We feel that neither an 
apartment nor a condominium development is appropriate for this area.

We request that this letter be added to the file.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,

William and Barbara Cunliffe
Homeowners
Lovell Hills Subdivision
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From: "D McLaughlin" <dndmcl16@gmail.com>
To: <bartcarey@comcast.net>, <avc524@aol.com>, <md4ktn2u@aol.com>, 
<grafhomes@aol.com>, <khenry@site-incorporated.com>, <makane1@bellsouth.net>, 
<anders@holstongases.com>, <tbenefield@benefieldrichters.com>, <rayknoxmpc@aol.com>, 
<snjventures@comcast.net>, <rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>, <randy@masseyelectic.com>, 
<mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 11/5/2007 11:27:22 PM
Subject: MPC Rezoning Application 10-D-07-SP / 10-Q-07-RZ

MPC Commissioners:

I plan to attend the November 8th MPC meeting to represent Sallings
Road homeowners whose property abuts or overlooks the rezoning site. I
will speak in opposition to the rezoning and will introduce the
attached photographs into the public record.  These photos are being
provided to you at this time in the event that I am unable to present
them at the MPC meeting due to time constraints.

Respectfully Yours,

David McLaughlin
Sallings Road Home Owner
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Supplemental Information 
Sallings Road Homeowners Group 

Southwest Knox County Sector Plan 
October 2005 

 
FOX CANTON PARK 

 
This aerial photograph shows that limited acreage remains available between 
Canton Hollow and Fox Roads for the establishment of a public park.  Development 
on two sites has begun since the sector plan was issued in 2005.  The subject 
property is perhaps the only remaining acreage within this area for a public park. 
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Unsuitable for Medium Density 
Residential Zoning 

 
The placement of apartment buildings or condominiums will be impacted by two 
petroleum pipelines traversing the northern portion of the property and several 
highly sloped areas.  This aerial photograph shows the approximate location of the 
pipelines and the more severely sloped areas. 
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This photo, taken from Summit Lake Court, shows the width of one of the pipeline 
easements as it enters the subject property from the east. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This photo taken from the mid-line of the two pipelines on the subject property 
shows both pipeline easements entering the property.  The site slope can be inferred. 
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Dangerous Traffic Conditions on  
Canton Hollow Road 

 
Canton Hollow Road is narrow, has no shoulder, and has limited visibility. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The subject property is situated on a curve in the road. 
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Our Neighborhood is Beautiful. 
 

We Want to Keep It That Way! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A View from Sallings Road 
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